
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you have had a super summer break and you are looking forward to the new year as much as 

we are in school; the staff have spent these first two INSET days in training, preparation and 

planning. 

Teachers will be in the playground tomorrow morning to take note of any changes to pick up 

arrangements for children. 

Ash Class and Rowan Class will continue to use the gate in the playground and walk to their 

classrooms through Ash Class garden. Parents of children in Ash Class and Rowan Class should wait 

in Ash Class garden at the end of the day. 

The children from Beech, Oak, Willow and Chestnut Classes will all meet their teachers in the 

playground each morning and be dismissed from the playground at the end of the day. 

Booking is available for After School Clubs now (commencing week beginning 10th September) and 

for Breakfast Club and Afterschool Care. Children should be collected promptly at 3.15pm unless 

already booked in for Afterschool Care. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Paterson  


